
From: NATIONALCASEWORK  
Sent: 30 September 2024 14:35 
To: Adam Clapton  
Subject: THE OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HIGHWAYS INFRASTRUCTURE – A40 ACCESS TO 
WITNEY) SRO & CPO 2023 
 

Dear Mr Clapton 
 
THE OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HIGHWAYS INFRASTRUCTURE – A40 
ACCESS TO WITNEY) (SIDE ROADS) ORDER 2023  
 
THE OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HIGHWAYS INFRASTRUCTURE – A40 
ACCESS TO WITNEY) COMPULSORY PURCHASE ORDER 2023  
 
I refer to the Public Local Inquiries held in connection with the above-named Orders.  
 
Please find attached, for your information, a copy of a letter addressed to TLT LLP on 
behalf of Oxfordshire County Council conveying the Secretary of State for Transport’s 
decision on the Orders together with a copy of the Inspector’s Report. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Linda Grimwood 
Obo Ray Oldfield 
 
 

 

 
Mrs Linda Grimwood  
Admin Team, National Transport Casework 
Team  

Newcastle, Tyneside House Skinnerburn Road, 
Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE4 7AR  
07812 482761          
Follow us on twitter @transportgovuk   

My work pattern is Monday to Thursday 
 

 

https://twitter.com/transportgovuk

